
HERITAGE COMMISSION MEETING 

Wednesday, 14 June 2017 

  

Present:  Marilou MacLean; Harriet Wilson; Brian Robischeau; Rich Zacher; and Fred Cann.  

The meeting was held in the Town Office Building. 

 

 We were called to order at 7:05 pm by Marilou.  As the minutes of the last meeting 

(October 2016) were approved by an email vote there were no minutes to approve. 

 

 Marilou reported that Patricia Golden and Steve Michalsky have resigned from the 

Commission.  We need to find interested replacements in the community.  Brian moved to 

renew Marilou’s appointment as chair of the Commission; Harriet seconded the motion and 

it passed by a vote of 2 – 0 with one abstention (Marilou).  Marilou moved to renew 

Harriet’s appointment to the Commission.  Brian seconded the motion and it passed by a 

vote of 2 – 0 with one abstention (Harriet).  Marilou moved to renew Harriet’s appointment 

as recorder. Brian seconded the motion and it passed by a vote of 2 – 0 with one 

abstention (Harriet). 

 

 Marilou reported that several desks, chairs, books, and other material from the 

Churchill School House have been sold.  More books will be sold and more still will be sent 

to auction along with a wobbly bookcase.  Proceeds from the sale of books and desk from 

the Churchill Schoolhouse in 2016 and 2017 are $285.00; these proceeds are going to the 

Town General Fund. Two desks were donated to the Ossipee Historical Society auction and 

two of the hymnals were donated back to the Wakefield Congregational Church for its 

archives. 

 

 We discussed the disposition of the bricks from the School House chimney, and 

decided to dispose of them, keeping 4 or 5 labeled as to source. 

 

 The School House exhibit is now complete.  Much of the work was done before 

Election Day in November 2016.   

 

 Harriet reported that the recreational trail from Wolfeboro to Sanbornville is in 

its final stages and should be completed this summer.  Work is currently being done on the 

last section, approximately 1.7 miles, from Cotton Valley to Clark Road in Brookfield. 

 

 The Old Home Day dinner is scheduled for August 12.  Rick Surette will be doing 

the cooking again and is hoping to provide a band since Lance MacLean and his band are not 

available this year.  Things will be done much as last year – details will be arranged at the 

July meeting. 



 

Heritage Commission meetings will revert to the second Wednesday of the month 

beginning with the July meeting.  The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on July 

12, 2017 at 7:00 pm.   

 

We adjourned at 7:30 pm.   

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 Harriet Wilson 


